
MINUTES OF THE  ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
OF WEST DOWN PARISH COUNCIL
HELD AT WEST DOWN PARISH HALL ON 3rd JUNE 2015
Present:  Cllr J Oades (Chairman), CCllr A Davis, Cllrs S Ayre, R Drew, C King, K Oades, S Squire and J Willmott. 
The Chairman opened the meeting at 7.00pm by welcoming the members of the public present.

1.   Apologies.   Apologies were received from DCllr P Barker, DCllr M Wilkinson, PC M Kirk, PCSO P Grantham and Cllr P Knowles. 
2.   Minutes of the last Meeting.  The Chair read out the previously approved Minutes of the last  

      APM held on 7th May 2014.

3.   Questions from the Public.   The Chair invited questions from the Public.

a.   Mr D Ayre – spoke on 3 different subjects:

(1)   He felt it was good that for the first time for many years, there was an opportunity for members of the public to vote at an election for the Parish Council and now there is a full complement of councillors on the Parish Council.

(2)  As in previous years, he complained about the condition of the ‘main drag’ road from The Square to The Triangle, which was meant to have been resurfaced by now and pointed out that other ‘lesser priority’ roads have been resurfaced.  He hoped that this project may be completed during the tenure of this council.

CCllr Davis replied that she will continue to ‘push’ for this to be done but with the continuing financial cutbacks, could not guarantee that it would be done during the tenure of this council as it is decided at County Hall.
(3)   He brought to attention the possibility of financial disbursement opportunities from planning applications.
There being no further business, the Chairman closed the meeting at 7.15 pm.

